
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cir no: HBT ATH / GEN/ 38 /23-24                                                                Date: 05.01.2024 

 

 
 

RE- REGISTRATION FOR ARAB EXPATS GRADE 1-4 (2024-2025) 
 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

We're happy to let you know that we're starting the admission process for the school year 

2024-2025. As part of this, we are beginning the re-registration for our current Arab students 

at Habitat School, Al Tallah. 

 

We need confirmation from Arab parents whose children are currently in KG II – Grade 3 

about whether they plan to continue at Habitat School, Al Tallah for the next academic year 

(2024-2025). To confirm your wards seats, all your dues including the month of February 

2024 should be cleared on or before 15/01/2024.  

 

This will be handled on a first-come-first-serve basis because there are only a limited number 

of seats reserved for Arab students.  

 

Thanks for your quick cooperation, and we're excited to continue the learning journey with 

your child in the upcoming school year 

 
Regards, 

 

  Principal 

 Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 

 
 

 


